
“All-Russian Union of  Basketball  Referees”

127006, Moscow,Dolgorykovskaya str.27, bld.1
Tel./Fax: (495) 937-49-79, 970-03-16

e-mail: vkbs@bk.ru

                                                               

0406-1

Date: 04.06.2015 г.                                     

All-Russian Union of Basketball Referees
Open International Camp for Referees

Dear Madam or Sir,

We have  pleasure  to  inform you  that  the  All-Russian  Union  of  Basketball  Referees ,  the
Olmpik Travel Company and FIBA Europe jointly organize in Lithuania (Druskininkai) traditional an
Open International Referees Camp for FIBA Referees and National potential referees that will be held
from September 11  th   to September 16  th   2015 (arriving day September 10)

Please find attached the invitation as well as the application form. We kindly ask you to forward this
information to your referee’s department.

Thank you very much for you cooperation and we are looking forward to see you in Lithuania.

Best regards

Head of  Sergey Fomin
All-Russian Union of Basketball Referees
FIBA Europe National Instructor

European National Federation
By E-Mail
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Date: 04.06.2015 г.                                     

All-Russian Union of Basketball Referees
Open International Camp for Referees

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the All-Russian Union of Basketball  Referees , I would like to invite you to attend
an Open International Camp for Referees to be held as follows:

Friday, 11  th   September - Wednesday, 16  th   September   in Lithuania (Druskininkai)

An Open International Camp for Referees will be organized as follows:

    1.1. Organizer: All-Russian Union of Basketball Referees

      1.2. Venue: Druskininkai (Lithuania) Hotel “Belarus”
                               
    1.3. Dates: Friday, 11th September - Wednesday, 16th September

    1.4. Instructors: 
           Mr. Richard Stokes (ENG) (Euroleague ULEB Referee Department, Head)
           Mr. Romualdas  Brazauskas  (LTU) FIBA Technical Commission
           Mr. Kestutis Pilipauskas (LTU) FIBA Europe Technical Commission

Mr. Krzysztof Koralewski (POL) FIBA Europe Competition Commission 
           Mr. Sergey Fomin (RUS) FIBA Europe National Instructor           

    1.5. Working Language: English  

    1.5. The participation fees (per person) below include the following:

Package 1: Accommodation in a double room and Meals. Participation in Camp, swimming
pool, sport gym in a hotel.  Participation (officiating) in tournament among professional
basketball  Men and Women teams from: Russia, Lithuania,  Latvia,  Belarus, Poland,
Finland etc.    

                               
           -  650 Euro

Note: All extras not included in these packages will be charged to the person incurring
the expenses.

1.6. The payments should be made by cash upon arrival. 
                                                                                                                
                                   

http://www.fiba.com/pages/eng/fc/FIBA/fibaOffi/p/langlc/en/personnumber/2820/persontype/C/profi.html
http://www.fiba.com/pages/eng/fc/FIBA/fibaOffi/p/langlc/en/personnumber/1916/persontype/C/profi.html


2.1. Registration form: Please complete the attached registration form and return it back to Office the
All-Russian Union of Basketball Referees  by July, 15 2015 at the latest.

                                           Mr. Igor Fomin
                                          Director Executive 
                                          E-Mail: vkbs@bk.ru

Please, if you need any additional information do not hesitate us ask us

We look forward to see you in Lithuania (Druskininkai)

Your faithfully,

Head of               Sergey Fomin
All-Russian Union of Basketball Referees
FIBA Europe National Instructor

                                                                                                  

mailto:vkbs@bk.ru


                   

                REGISTRATION FORM
             International Clinic for Referees

               11th - 16th September 2015 – Lithuania (Druskininkai)

Participants can either fill out the form in hardcopy or, preferably, use it as an online form.

Name of participant:                    ________________________________________

National Federation of:                ________________________________________

E-Mail account and\or Fax no:    _________________________________________

Please, select which package you would like to book (price per person)

                               Package 1                                           €  650

Please  note  that  you  will  be  financially  responsible  for  all  reservations,  including  any
charges from cancellations. 

Place and Date              __________________________________

Signature of participant __________________________________

This registration must be sent, preferably, by e-mail, no later than Wednesday,
July 15st 2015 to   the   All-Russian Union of Basketball Referees

E-Mail:        vkbs@bk.ru 
Tel:        +7 926 5254502
Fax:       +7 (495) 9700316

mailto:vkbs@bk.ru
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